
Colaba-Bandra-SEEPZ Metro-3 Corridor 
 

Pre-qualification bid for ‘Procurement of Rolling Stock’ opened at 
MMRC 

 
Mumbai, June 20,, 2017 – The Pre-Qualification bids for System works for 
procurement of Rolling Stock were opened duly following Japan International 
Cooperation Agency (JICA) norms. 
 The Mumbai Metro Rail Corporation has received an overwhelming response 
from reputed companies for procurement of Rolling Stock for Colaba-Bandra-
SEEPZ Metro-3 project. 

 
The six companies that submitted the bids include Hitachi Ltd, CAF S.A, 
Mitsubishi Corporation, Alstom Transport India Ltd & Alstom Transport S.A 
(Consortium), Kawasaki Heavy Industries & BHEL ((Consortium), CRRC 
Nanjing & CRRC Changchun & CRRC International Corporation Ltd 
((Consortium). 
 
The Corporation will expeditiously complete the bid evaluation process 
followed by inviting tenders from short-listed firms. 

 
 Commenting on the same, Director (Projects) and Acting Managing Director 
MMRC, Mr. S. K. Gupta said, “We are pleased with the response from the 
bidders. To cater to heavy passenger traffic and to improve frequency of 
trains, the State-of-art Rolling Stock will be procured which will also be 
equipped with the features of driver-less train operations”. 

To promote “Make in India” initiative of the Government, a minimum 75% of 
the Rolling Stock will be manufactured in India by the successful bidder. 

 (Ends) 

 


